
Attention Licensees with Current Blanket Employment Permits and Minor Employment Permits: 

These permits expire on March 31, 2017.  Renewal Notifications have been sent out.  A Renew Button 
will show next to the permit on the far right side of the screen. 

**The licensee is responsible for renewing these permits. 

If you have not received a Renewal Notification and you have questions, please contact the Division at 
609-984-2830, and ask for the Permit Unit. 


